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9th June 2023 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
 
In the week commencing the 19th June all Year 9 students will sit three assessments.  These 
assessments will test their understanding of scientific content they have acquired during their KS3 
studies in biology, chemistry and physics. The results of these assessments, along with previous 
assessment data and teacher input will allow us to identify the most suitable GCSE Science course 
for your child. In order to prepare pupils for these important assessments your child will receive a 
revision checklist and recommended revision activities from their science teachers. 
 
In addition to the revision pack, the BBC KS3 Bitesize website has revision notes, summaries, 
quizzes and games that your child might find useful. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss E Vaughan 
(Co-Head of Science)  
 


